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RE: Year 6 Legoland Trip   

14th June 2024 
  

Dear Parents and Carers,  
  
We are delighted to inform you of our intention to visit Legoland Windsor, with Year 6 on Wednesday 17th July.  
This is to further enhance our ongoing STEM (science, technology, engineering and maths) learning.  The children 
will experience an exciting STEM workshop, with Legoland builders, in addition to exploring the park and enjoying 
a picnic.  This is a very exciting opportunity and we are delighted to be able to offer this incredible experience.  
 
We will travel to Legoland by coach at 9:15am and are due to arrive back to school at 4:30pm.  It is important 
that all students arrive on time for morning registration as the coach will be unable to delay leaving.  
If your child would like a school packed lunch (payable through sQuid) or they are entitled to free school meals, 
please tick the box below with their choice of lunch.  Alternatively, please provide your child with a packed lunch 
from home in a disposable bag.  We are hoping for warm weather – please do ensure your child has sun cream, a 
hat and a water bottle.  Normal school uniform must be worn; however, trainers are permitted.  
 
To support the school’s continuous enrichment programme, we would like to request a voluntary contribution of 

£18.08* to cover the cost of the trip.  This has been set up for you to pay through sQuid Pay and the payment 

must be made by Friday 5th of July.  Unfortunately, if we do not receive enough contributions by this date, the 

trip will be cancelled. 

*Merlin or Legoland Pass Holders  
We understand that some children may have a Merlin or Legoland Pass. If your child has a Pass, that will be valid 
on 17th July, you are able to use it and pay a reduced voluntary contribution of £10.56.  

- Pre-book their ticket and send the barcode and evidence for the correct date to 
secretary@jennetts.bonitas.org.uk before Friday 5th July. 

- Ensure they bring their Merlin Pass on the day  
- Purchase the reduced-price Merlin Pass Holder offer via sQuid (cost covers the coach and workshops) 

We cannot accept any responsibility for lost Passes. Due to Legoland’s group bookings, any children that arrive 
without their Merlin pass will unfortunately not be able to be ‘added’ to the school party on the day.   
 
RAP (Ride Access Pass Holders)  
Legoland offer a Ride Access Pass virtual queueing system for those who find it difficult to queue for long periods 
of time either due to a physical disability or a learning/emotional impairment.  
 
If you child has an Access Pass but does not have a RAP for Legoland, you are can link this here: 
https://www.merlinannualpass.co.uk/ride-access-pass/link-application/    

If you do not have an Access Pass Card or RAP and feel your child will need one, you can apply via Nimbus 
Disability (https://app.accesscard.online/apply/merlin/). The team at Nimbus Disability will process your 
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registration within 72 hours.  You will not be able to link your application to a Merlin Ride Access Pass until it has 
been approved.  

All RAP applications must be submitted at least 7 days in advance of the trip; unfortunately we are unable to do 
this on your behalf.  
 
Please note Legoland is a completely cash-free venue and cash is not accepted at any of the outlets or shops.  
 
Please return the reply slip to the office and the voluntary contribution via sQuid no later than Friday 5th July. If 
you have any issues accessing sQuid or questions, please see the school office who will be happy to help.  
  
Many thanks for your support,  
 
Mrs Ballard and Mr Page  
Year 6 Team  
 
 

Re: Year 6 Legoland 
 

  
I give permission for my child…………………………...………..…………………………………………  
to attend the Legoland trip on Wednesday 17th July.   

 
 
I have paid the £18.08 voluntary contribution on sQuid Pay.     
 
My child is a Merlin Pass Holder and I have booked their ticket and paid the reduced voluntary 
contribution of £10.56 on sQuid Pay. I will email their booking confirmation and barcode to the 
secretary@ address and bring their Pass to the office. 
 
My child requires RAP and I will arrange this.  

 
 
For lunch, my child would like the following lunch meal (school meals provided at usual cost – either Free 
School Meals or £2.45 via sQuid):  
 
Cheese wrap  
 
Tuna wrap 
 
I will supply my child with a packed lunch from home  
 
 
 
Signed………………………………………………..        Date…………………………………..  
 
 
 


